
This Operational Alert is being issued pursuant to Section 20, GT&C, of EGT’s Tariff to notify 

shippers of planned maintenance on EGT’s Line K South System located in Union County, 

Arkansas and in EGT’s South Pooling Area. The maintenance will begin September 25th 2024, 

with an anticipated completion date of October 4th, 2024. 

During the repair work, EGT anticipates impacts to its Firm Services.  

Shippers with Firm Contracted Deliveries to the below delivery points, or delivery points into 

Summit Utilities Arkansas downstream of these points, may be limited to 80% of their Firm 

Contracted delivery volume at these points: 

Lanxess Sol South MP: 68822 
Lanxess Central MP: 805319 
Lion Oil  MP: 801561 
 
Delivery Points to Summit 

Bernice TB No 2  
Bernice TB No 3  
RE 75A    
RE 75    
RE 440 #2   
El Dorado South TB  
RE 229    
Junction City   
Southfield Rd TB  
Detroit Street TB  
Marrable Hill TB  
Goodwin Heights  
El Dorado North TB  
 

 

Unforeseen issues, including, but not limited to, nominations, weather conditions, storage 

needs, etc., may result in further scheduling reductions.  In the event that unforeseen issues do 

occur, EGT will evaluate nominations, on a case by case basis, based on daily operations to 

alleviate impacts to the extent possible. During this planned maintenance, shippers should 

nominate to their contractual MDO location to reduce scheduling reductions. Should any of the 

details of this posting change, EGT will notify its shippers and update this notice accordingly. 

EGT will schedule nominations, if needed, on each impacted day in accordance with its tariff. 

This alert will remain in effect until the completion of the maintenance. 

If you have any questions concerning this alert, please contact your Scheduling Representative. 


